CANNON LANE PRIMARY SCHOOL (4—11 years)

Cannonbury Avenue Pinner Middlesex HA5 1TS

Tel: 020 8866 3536 Fax: 0208 429 9970

www.cannonlaneprimary.org office@cannonlane.harrow.sch.uk

Wednesday, 19th April 2017



YEAR 3 VISIT TO NATURAL HISTORY MUSEUM

Dear Parents/Carers.

Yours sincerely,

As part of their curriculum work, the children in Year 3 are studying Earth and Rocks. In order to support this work, we have organised a visit to Natural History Museum on Thursday 25th May 2017.

We are requesting a contribution of £9.50 per child towards the cost of coach travel and a workshop on 'Rocks and Fossils'. If the school does not receive sufficient contributions it may be necessary to cancel the trip.

Children will need to be in school uniform and should bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water or carton of juice in a named carrier bag so these can be disposed.

We would be grateful for some parent volunteers to accompany us; please indicate on the reply slip if you are available to help on this day.

Year 3 Teachers Miss McCurdy, Miss McGuinness and Miss Rackham
YEAR 3 VISIT TO NATURAL HISTORY MUSEUM

I give permission for my child to travel by coach to Natural History Museum on Thursday, 25th May 2017.

I enclose my contribution of £9.50 for the trip (cheques are preferable, made payable to Cannon Lane Primary School) – please write your child's name and class on the reverse of the cheque, or send the correct cash as we are unable to give change.

Child's Name	. Class
Signed	Date
Please print name of parent/carer	
I would like to volunteer to help on the visit to Natural History Museum on Thursday, 25 th May	
We will let you know by Friday, 5 th May if your help is required.	

PLEASE RETURN SIGNED SLIP WITH YOUR CONTRIBUTION IN A NAMED, SEALED ENVELOPE TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE NO LATER THAN THURSDAY,4TH MAY 2017











